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At the meeting of the Portfolio Holder – Safer and Stronger Communities, held on the 
18th July 2023 the following matters were discussed. The decisions of the Portfolio 
Holder are set out below in each item along with reasons for the decision and other 
options considered.   
 
DNPH.SSC.1 DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 
 
 There were no declarations of interest made with regard to any items 

on the agenda for this meeting.  
 
DNPH.SSC.2    PETITION – REQUESTING THAT INVESTIGATIONS TAKE PLACE 

REGARDING CONCERNS OF ANTI-SOCIAL BEHAVIOUR IN 
BEESON STREET 

 
The Portfolio Holder received a petition from the West Marsh 
Development Trust asking for the Council to investigate anti-social 
behaviour in Beeson Street.  

 
RESOLVED – That the petition be noted.  

 
 REASONS FOR DECISION - In response to the petition received. 
 

OTHER OPTIONS CONSIDERED – None.  
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